
From: Kaprelian-Becker, Melissa  
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2013 4:08 PM 
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice 
Subject: Communication 

 
Good afternoon JJ,  
  

 I would like to put a communication in to the Department of Public Works for the consideration of 
all waste and recycling pick-up be curbside. (eliminate alley pick-up) 

  
Thank you for your help! 

  
Melissa Kaprelian-Becker 
5th District Alderman 
 
City of Racine 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI 53403 
 
Phone: (262)939-8679 
Melissa.Kaprelian-Becker@cityofracine.org  
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